

Woodside Primary School Gittin Street Oswestry Shropshire SY11 1DT

Tel: 01691 652446 admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk www.woodsideschool.co.uk

Thursday 07 December 2023

Dear parents and carers

We just wanted to inform you that from 1 January 2024 Ruth Holmes will be handing over the Reception Team Leader role to Sarah Darlington for the rest of this academic year. Ruth and Sarah will both continue in their roles as class teachers working closely together alongside our other Reception teachers, Miss Owen and Mrs Sutcliffe.

I am sure you will join me in thanking Ruth for all her hard work as a Team Leader in both our Nursery, and more recently Reception, over the last 9 years.

Kind regards

Claire Bennett Headteacher